
Valley Township Planning Commission Minutes 

April 4, 2012 

The Valley Township Planning Commission held its meeting April 4, 2012 at the Valley Twp. Building. In 
attendance were Tom Bedisky, Dan McGann, Scott Edmeads, Glenn Simington, Ralph Reedy, Jon 
Wetzel and Richard DiGiacomo. Also in attendance were supervisor Judy Achy and zoning officer George 
Plafcan. 

Other Attendees: Dr. Srivastava and Peter Uhl- representing Shanti Mandir Temple 

The meeting was called to order by chairman Richard DiGiacomo at 7:00 PM with the reading of the 
March minutes. The minutes were read and approved with one correction for the recruter center changed 
to National Guard Armory. A motion from Tom and a 2

nd
 by Dan, motion passed. 

Old Business: Peter Uhl requested a consistency letter from our Twp. Engineer before the NPDS permit 
can be issued for the Erosion and Sediment control plan. Peter asked for permission to submit plan for 
review. Judy informed representatives that the cost of the review would be forwarded to the 
representatives of the temple. Peter will submit plans to Larson Design Group. No further action. 

The commission received a check for $250 to replenish our treasury from the supervisors. 

New Business: None 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:18 PM with a motion from Ralph and a 2
nd

 from Jon, motion passed. 

Respectfully Submitted: 

Scott Edmeads, Valley Township Planning Commission 

 


